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Mahaganapati
Homam

The homam was graced
by Mr. Suneedh & family.
Suneedh, the  CSR Head
of Global Data Company.
They expressed their joy
in participation of the
event.

Every month, as the first thursday
unfurls its dawn, a reverent hush
descends upon the campus. The
students & staff gather with
hearts attuned & mind refreshed
to attend the Maha Ganapati
homam.
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Weekly Go-pooja

Tatva Sameeksha 

The Sanskrit phrase "tatva
sameeksha" translates to
examination of truth" or "analysis
of essence’. On Thursdays, the
staff gathers for an hour to delve
into the essence of the Bhagavad
Gita, starting with the chanting
and exploration of the meaning
and relevance of verses from the
12th chapter, Bhakti Yoga

In India, cows hold significant
cultural, religious, and
economic importance, often
regarded with reverence and
gratitude.There are 18 cows in
the Goshala. Every friday Go-
Pooja is done by students as
Gratitude towards Go-Maata .
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Practical Lab Exams

Vasantha Panchami
Vasant Panchami, celebrated in
late January or early February,
marks the beginning of spring in
India. This Hindu festival honors
Goddess Saraswati, the deity of
knowledge, music, and art.
Devotees wear yellow attire and
offer prayers to Saraswati,
seeking blessings for academic
success and creativity.Students
offered dance & devotional
songs.

The final board practical lab
exams for the 12th BiPC
students took place from
February 11th to February 14th.
The students performed well in
both their practicals and oral
exams, achieving
commendable grades in the
lab examination.

S S S P N KF E B R U A R Y  2 0 2 4



Guest Speaker: Prasad Kaipa
Prasad Kaipa, the co-founder of the
Institute of Indic Wisdom a retired CEO
coach and advisor, recently visited our
campus during his three-day trip to
India. During his visit, he engaged in an
interactive session with students,
focusing on the practicality of the
Vedas. Mr. Kaipa expressed his
admiration for our students' profound
knowledge and insightful responses,
which he found to be uncommon in his
experiences elsewhere. 

He commended the discipline
maintained by the students
throughout the session and
appreciated the interactive nature
of the discussion. Mr. Kaipa's talk
deeply resonated with the
students, who found him to be an
inspirational figure. They were
particularly moved by his journey
from a middle-class background
to his current stature, despite
facing numerous challenges along
the way. Overall, Mr. Kaipa's visit
left a lasting impact on both
students and faculty alike, serving
as a source of inspiration and
motivation for all.
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Parents Participation in
Campus Seva

Sadguru’s Visit 

Many parents enthusiastically
participate in a variety of
campus service activities,
including cooking, vegetable
cutting, gardening, watering
plants, photography, and flower
arranging, all under the inspired
leadership of Sadguru. Their
appreciation for the selfless
service provided by the college
has grown exponentially as they
engage in these services.

On 27th afternoon , Sadguru
landed at Kondapaka. The
reception included a bike escort,
Veda patanam, a Rama-themed
dance performance, and music
by a Kerala band, culminating in
Swami's arrival at the campus,
which brought great joy to all the
eagerly waiting students.
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A program with students
featured musical offerings and
dance performances along with
few talks by student & staff. The
highlight was the memorable
facilitation of Padma amma by
Management, accompanied by
a wonderful poem, followed by a
facilitation by the Volunteer
brothers. Sadguru was pleased
and announced that the
multipurpose hall would be
named Padmavati Hall. 

Furthermore, he announced
the imminent start of 9th and
10th classes, much to the
delight of the people in
Kondapaka, who were
overjoyed. Swami departed on
the 29th morning after giving
his final darshan on this trip to
all the students, staff, and
devotees, and presenting
tokens of love to all the
parents who had come for
campus seva.
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CSR Meeting with Sadguru

On February 28th, a CSR meeting took place at the
college, during which Sadguru personally engaged
with each group, discussing our responsibilities as
citizens and the importance of giving back to society.
The session was both extensive and enlightening,
leaving individuals with a newfound clarity of thought
and expressing their gratitude for the valuable time
spent with Sadguru.
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Students Corner
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Monthly Birthday 
    Celebrations

At the end of each month, we joyously
celebrate the birthdays of students born in
that month, with all the girls gathering
together for the festivities. Special snacks and
beverages are provided for everyone to enjoy.


